
From:  
Sent: 11 February 2022 16:49 
To: SCH Licensing <SCHLicensing@carmarthenshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: McDonalds, St Clears - Licensing Hearing 15/02/2022 - Additional documents. 
 
Thank you for your email. 
 
As MacDonalds have now provided you with their litter management plan, I thought it pertinent to 
show you a recent post from MacDonalds St Clears on Facebook (please see attached). 
 
They are now seeking the local community’s help in litter picking in a wider yet, such a community 
lead scheme is not covered in their litter management plan. I suspect such regular “community litter 
picks” with members of the public would not be covered by the restaurants own H&S or liability 
insurance policies. 
 
Furthermore, on reviewing the anti social behaviour guide, there does seem to be a lack of managing 
areas outside of the restaurant ie restaurant car parks where, noise pollution and anti social 
behaviour is likely to have a bigger impact on the local residents. 
 
I trust some consideration will be given to the above points. 
 
Regards, 
 
Simon Evans. 
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